
Lukachukai Community Board of Education, Inc. 
 “Commitment to Children, Commitment to Progress” 

Navajo Route 12 
P. O. Box 230 

Lukachukai, Arizona 86507 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

December 04, 2024 

To:  Parents/Guardians of LCS Students 
Fr:  Carmen L. Jodie, LCS Principal 
Cc: LCS Schoolwide Staff 
Re: Christmas Winter Wonderland Luncheon with your LCS Child(ren) 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are in the midst of the winter holidays.  As we near the winter break, we welcome 
LCS Parents/Guardians to join your child(ren) for our Christmas Luncheon on 
Tuesday, December 17, 2024.  Each parent/guardian will be given two tickets to join 
your child(ren) for a holiday meal in the school cafeteria.  Below are the details: 

o December 17, 2024, Tuesday @ LCS Cafeteria
o Sign-in at the Front Office and get a Visitor’s Badge once you confirm your LCS 

child(ren)’s name.
• Please arrive at least 15 mins. before the scheduled Lunch Time.

o Lunch Times:
• K-2nd: 11:00am – 11:30am
• 3rd - 4th: 11:30am – 12:00pm
• 5th – 6th: 12:00pm – 12:30pm
• 7th – 8th: 12:30pm – 1:00pm

o Please be respectful of your child(ren)’s teacher, as they are still responsible for 
them at this time.

o Please finish your meal within the scheduled time and depart the school 
accordingly.

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding, as LCS strives to ensure that 
our students continue to thrive in a safe learning environment.  The safety of all 
stakeholders is being considered daily, for students, staff and community members. 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, you may call 928-291-0008.    


